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23rd September 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Parking 

 
I would like to remind all parents and carers regarding parking considerately.   
 
The car park/garage area opposite the allotments is for residents use only – please do not park there 
when dropping off or picking up your child.  Because of the one-way system at the start and end of the 
day, there are more parents and children walking through this car park and it is getting noticeably 
dangerous due to the number of cars coming in and out of this area. 
 
Likewise, I must remind you that parking on the yellow zig-zag lines at the front of the school gates is not 
permitted under any circumstances - this is clearly marked as a no-parking zone.   
 
As always, the safety of our children and other pedestrians is our main concern, however we must also 
remain considerate of our neighbours by ensuring we do not park across driveways, or in private parking 
areas at any time. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr Goodwin 
Headteacher 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 

 

  


